
Southside Preparatory Magnet Academy

==================================== 
107 East Lane 

Evergreen, AL 36401 
251-230-0382

Mrs. Tonya Bozeman, Principal 

June 12, 2017 

Dear Poarch Parents: 

I am Tonya Bozeman, the newly selected principal of Southside Preparatory Magnet 
Academy. SPMA is the only magnet school within an 80 miles radius; therefore, there 
is not another middle school like it nearby. At SPMA, you can expect to see an 
unimaginable place where student learning will be paramount and a place where 
young people are prepared to meet future challenges. Our students will acquire an 
advanced knowledge base, be strong in Spanish, science, technology, engineering, arts 
and mathematics. They will be able to understand and debate contemporary issues 
and be informed, responsible citizens with a sense of national and global identity.  If 
you want a cherished culture of trust characterized by a strong sense of identity and 
community, well rounded and distinguished children, this is the place for your child. 

As the principal, you can expect my fullest dedication.  I will be instrumental in 
helping this school live up to a mission infused with embracing each child’s 
individuality, exemplifying scholarship, integrating culturally, and advancing 
cognitive abilities. During this inaugural year, SPMA will launch students as 
exceptional leaders, and soon you will see how our commitment will transcend into 
impressive achievements and a legacy of accomplishments.  

At SPMA, one of our greatest resources is an innovative, talented, and dedicated staff. 
The human spirit and interaction between teachers and students will make the 
difference and ensure that SPMA is the place that caters to the whole child. The staff is 
committed to excellence and will always be in the forefront of providing quality 
education and taking the lead to try new initiatives. 

Please accept this invitation to apply to SPMA for fall 2017. We will offer your child an 
experience you are not likely to receive anywhere else. Join us at SPMA for an 
unforgettable encounter! (Applications will be accepted through July 12, 2017). 

Sincerely, 

Tonya Bozeman 



Enclosures: 
SPMA Flyer 
SPMA Flyer 2 




